
ALFA International (ALFAI) is excited to announce that Khalid Nassar & Partners 
(KN&P) in Saudi Arabia has joined the ALFAI network as its 70th international 
member firm, effective August 19, 2024.

KN&P is a leading full-service law firm based in Saudi Arabia. The firm offers 
tailored legal services in Arabic and English to Middle Eastern and international 
clients across a wide range of sectors contributing to Saudi Arabia’s economic 
transformation. These sectors include Aviation, Capital Markets, Government 
Entities and Regulators, Real Estate & Construction, Tourism & Hospitality, 
Information Technology, and Sports, among others. KN&P assists businesses 
operating within Saudi Arabia and across the Middle East, as well as new market 
entrants, in meeting their corporate requirements. With a strong emphasis on 
corporate and corporate finance services, the firm aims to support companies 
in their day-to-day operations and their strategic growth. KN&P is also highly 
regarded for its dispute resolution practice. The firm has extensive experience 
in handling complex, cross-border disputes and are proficient in managing 
international arbitrations.

Khalid Nassar and Mohamed Alnafea have been named the firm’s ALFAI Contact 
Partners. KN&P will participate in ALFAI’s Corporate Transactions Practice Group 
and the African & Middle Eastern Regional Group.

Khalid Nassar, KN&P’s founding partner, commented, “Our affiliation with 
the ALFAI network enhances our firm’s credibility and expands our ability to 
serve clients with international legal needs. It also gives the firm access to vast 
resources, expertise and knowledge from other member firms worldwide.”

ALFAI’s CEO, Jessica Zaroski Bauer, affirmed, “We are elated that KN&P has joined 
the ALFAI network. KN&P is a young and dynamic firm unique in Saudi Arabia 
because it has offices in two important jurisdictions and understands the nuances 
of both. Their membership provides ALFAI clients considering a move into Saudi 
Arabia with a high-quality and responsive legal resource.”

For more information on Khalid Nassar & Partners, visit https://www.knp.legal/. 
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